
 

 

 

 

 

May 2025 

 

Dear Parents 
 
 

South America Class Trip to Felixstowe 
Friday 4th July 2025 

 
 
We will be taking South America Class to Felixstowe on Friday 4th July to complete Science and 
Geography fieldwork.  We will also be using our sketching skills to complete some Art observational 
drawing.  
 
The coach will leave school at 9.00am and will return in time for the end of the school day. 
Children will wear school uniform and need a packed lunch and drink in a back-pack they can carry 
themselves, along with suitable clothes for the weather including suncream/hat/waterproof! 
 
We will be taking parent helpers on this trip so please let us know via the Google Form if you would 
like to join us.  

 
Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/GDLAdGi6kw to a Google Form to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip and, if your child is entitled to free school meals, order a 

Pick and Mix lunch.  

There is a cost of £12.75 each for the coach. This will be available to pay under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Jenkins 
Year 3 Class Teacher 

https://www.elklan.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/GDLAdGi6kw

